
COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 

January 15, 2014 

The Municipal Council of the City of Alpena met in special session upon the call 

of the City Clerk, at the APlex on the above date and was called to order at 3:30 p.m. by 

the Mayor. 

Present:  Mayor Waligora, Councilmembers Sexton, Nielsen, Nowak and 

Johnson. 

Absent:   None. 

WATER AND SEWER SERVICE TO ALPENA TOWNSHIP 

The Municipal Council met in a special workshop session with the Alpena 

Township Board of Trustees to discuss the City’s proposal for a unified system. A 

PowerPoint presentation was given by City Engineer, Rich Sullenger. There was 

discussion from both entities on the unified system proposal as well as two other 

options; forming an authority or updating the expired agreement. 

The Township indicated they will review the information given to them and hold a 

public hearing on February 3, 2014. At that time, they will notify the City of their decision 

on the unified system proposal.  

On motion of Councilwoman Nielsen, seconded by Councilman Nowak, the 

Council adjourned at 4:27 p.m. 
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